From: JOANNA CARDINALE

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: The Northern Pass
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 9:05:00 AM

JOANNA CARDINALE
38 McKean st.
Nashua, NH 03060

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I would like to know why, you can not find some other way to make your money.
Our north country is so beautiful as it is. Please do not make it another place
people don't want to come. The Northern Pass will only hurt our economy.

Thank you,
Joanna Crdinale

Sincerely,
JOANNA CARDINALE
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